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Thank you for your receant letter concerning the testing of the nsw Model 600 Rifls
in the 308 Caltber. You are quite right that the action in the Model 600 is the
XP=1G0 receiver with the sXcepIion o1 the DAOm guts which tavolve magaszine

and its fesding.

On cocasion there is some interest in developing a bull pup type rifls. This
has been discussed with sports writers, commaercial gun designrers, and also
the military. There are very few people iaterested ia the bull pup version for
two reasons. From a point of safety, it 1s undesirable for the shootar to place
his cheek near the chamber section of a gun. There are two or three things

"which can ocour in this area. A plugged basrel will allow a barrel to s plit,

10 matter how strong the barrel may be, and regardless of the strength of the
action. Also, if a cartridge case fails, even in the shroudsd head belt désign
of this model, a cartain amount of gas lsakage and the resulting partioles of
brass will fly out of the receiver and around the dolt, This would put the
shooter's head and face and eyes in jeopardy. It is more desirsble to have
the ahootas's head in a resrward position from the receiver as oftentimes an
acoident as explained above could be averted in that the gas escapes in an
outward direction, and at lsaat the shooter's head and aasociated parts of
that portion of the body would be spared.

1 have made an inquiry on several occcasions:with sports writers and others and

.there appears to be no markst for the bull pup idea. Ons other di sadvantage

of this type of design s the awkward position in which the operation of the
bolt must take place.

Thank you for your interest. If we ses anything in the future that indicates
possibility of a requirement: for a bull pup version in this model, we will
certainly make up ons.

W, E. Lesk
Manager - Pirearma Design & Developmen
flion Research Division
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